
 

The North Burns Cemetery Association 

May 11, 2010 

Dear Association Members: 

The annual meeting of the North Burns Cemetery Association will be 

Sunday, May 30, 2010 at 1:30 pm at the Church of Christ Building at Burns 

Flat, OK.  Your attendance at the annual meeting will be greatly appreciated.  

You may know of ways we can improve our association in areas of 

investment, aesthetics, rules and regulations, etc. 

If this letter has been forwarded to you from a previous address, please 

advise in order for the master files to be updated and for you to receive 

future mailings.  Please advise if you have an email address that we may 

forward this letter to.  This will save the association monies in sending out 

the mailings. 

If you have no plans to use the remaining spaces you own in the cemetery, 

please notify me in writing so the spaces may be resold to others.  If you 

have made plans for other family/friends to use these spaces, please advise 

me by letter in order for our records to accurately reflect your wishes for 

family/friends.  This will eliminate confusion for loved ones at the time of 

final need. 

If you would like to make a donation for the maintenance of the cemetery or 

would like to send money in memory of a loved one, please make checks 

payable to the North Burns Association and mail to the address listed above. 

We appreciate your support and hope to see you at the annual meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Adams 

Secretary – Treasurer 

North Burns Cemetery Association. 

Post Office Box 25 

Burns Flat, OK  73624 


